
2023-2024 Pennsbury Baseball Parents Club Meeting 

Date: October 10, 2024 

General Member Meeting 

 

Parents’ Club Board Member 

o Courtney Pollack – President 

o Kelly Dugan – Vice President 

o Dori Keith – Treasurer 

o Farrah Seidler – Secretary 

 

 

- Discussion Points: 

 

Upcoming projects/fundraising 

- Main project hoping to get approved, begin working on and completed this fall is upgrades 

to the Varsity Field. The proposed plan is for Superior Turf to re-sod the infield, build up the 

pitcher’s mound and re-do left field. The PBPC will assume the cost of the sod and dirt and 

would like the school to assume the cost of conditioning the field. 

- Some of the additional items that fundraising efforts go to include the 2nd set of hats for all 

players, t-shirts and financial assistance for the Myrtle Beach trip. 

 

 

- Golf Outing Details 

o Event Date: October 20, 2023 (12:00 start) 

o We currently have 115 Golfers registered (we need 5 more golfers to close the 

course) 

o The goal is 144 golfers. 

o For every four-some registered we make $40/person, and with every individual 

golfer registered we make $50/person. (price includes grab & go lunch, gift, drinks 

while on the course and buffet dinner) 

o After the cost per ticket, additional fundraising that day through raffle baskets, 

50/50, mulligans, etc. 

o Players cannot play in the golf outing. Adults only. 

o Encouraging non-golfers to buy a dinner only ticket for $50. 

o Huge variety of raffle baskets are being put together (sports/golf related baskets, 

alcohol related baskets, entertainment tickets, and kick-off raffle for 2 tickets to 

Christmas Day Eagles game – the raffle will conclude on Black Friday). 



o Thank you to those who donated and have already dropped off raffle basket items. 

Please drop off remaining items/baskets at Courtney’s house by tomorrow, 

Wednesday 11th.  

o The volunteer sign-up genius still has openings.  

o Please continue to promote the golf outing and dinner! 

 

- Uniforms – 

o Approval has been received for new uniforms for the Varsity Team (this occurs 

about every 5-6 years). 

o Junior Varsity will wear the Varsity uniforms from last year. 

o Freshman team will wear the Junior Varsity or Varsity uniforms from last year. 

o New hats have been ordered – Hats can either have a falcon (must be the Atlanta 

Falcon image), block ‘P’ or script ‘P’. 

 

  

- Halloween Game 

o The date and details of the Halloween game are still being worked out. 

o Would most likely be having the game off-site due to upcoming proposed field work 

on the varsity field. 

 

 

- Bingo 

o PBPC will be running our 2nd annual Bingo on February 9, 2024. 

o Looking to form a committee in the next few weeks. 

o As soon as the golf outing is over, we will begin working on the Bingo. 

 

- Fall Ball – open to everyone (grades 9-12) who are planning to try out in the spring.   

o Hitting – Mondays at Nation 9 4-5pm, $5 fee. Huge turnout this past Monday, 

almost 50 kids were at workout.  

o Defense/Pitching – Tuesdays at the PHS Varsity Field – 3-5pm. 

o Lifting 

▪ Extreme Fitness is an option again this year, but still trying to assess how 

much interest there is. 

 

 

- Winter Workouts– 

o November – will continue to offer Nation 9 open hitting sessions on Mondays – 

4:00-5:00 for $5/player. 

o December – will offer hitting sessions and start throwing. 



o January & February – Skills at Nation 9 on Mondays and Wednesdays 4-6pm - $10 

fee – this is coach directed. 

. 

 

 

- Additional Items –  

o Will continue to have General Membership Meetings monthly. 

o The big meetings will be in January and March. 

o All fundraising ideas are very welcome! 

o Senior Recognition Event – May 4, 2024 at 2:00 at Trenton Thunder 

 

 

 

 


